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Pictured from left to right are Senator Mike Nozzolio, Penny Shockley, Julie Allen Aldrich, and Senator

Rich Funke

 

New York State Senators Mike Nozzolio and Rich Funke recently met with the Directors of

the Monroe and Wayne Counties Offices for the Aging. During their visit, the group

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/seniors


discussed an array of topics important to seniors.

“Nothing is more important than ensuring the safety and well-being of our most vulnerable

citizens. I strongly believe that we must do everything possible to make certain that our

seniors are treated with all the dignity and respect they deserve,” said Senator Nozzolio. 


